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1 message

Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com> 20 April 2022 at 12:55
To: "Weaver, Thomas" <thomas.weaver@southwark.gov.uk>
Cc: Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com>, "Lewis, Yvonne" <Yvonne.Lewis@southwark.gov.uk>

Tom,

Further to my emails below, I enclose a letter providing an update on the applicant's discussions with LSBU.  I trust
this is helpful and I look forward to hearing from you once you've had a chance to digest it. I'd be grateful if this could
be uploaded to the website with the rest of the application documents. 

Regards,

Elizabeth

On Wed, 13 Apr 2022 at 15:43, Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com> wrote:

Dear Tom, 


Could you please confirm what's delaying issuing the consultation responses to us? 


Regards


Lizzie


On Mon, 14 Mar 2022 at 14:47, Elizabeth Woodall <ewoodall@hghconsulting.com> wrote:


Dear Tom,


Further to Lauren's email could you please provide us with an update on the application? I presume you've
received consultation responses so we would appreciate it if you could share these with us. 


Regards


Lizzie




On Wed, 2 Mar 2022 at 13:54, Lauren Manoharan <lmanoharan@hghconsulting.com> wrote:


Hi Tom 


It is really crucial that we see these consultation responses; please could you forward them to me as soon as
possible. 


Regards 


Lauren 



Lauren Manoharan
Assistant Planner

Planning, Environment &

Development


45 Welbeck Street, London W1G 8DZ
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